
 

Our Ref:KH/AC/BarrBeaconAthletes 
 
14th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
    BIRCHFIELD HARRIERS 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,   
As you will be aware, your son/daughter competed for Barr Beacon School’s athletics team 
at the Alexander Stadium on Thursday 8th June. I am delighted to inform you that all our 
pupils managed a podium finish and as a school we secured 2nd place overall. All pupils were 
fantastic and a credit to you and the school.   
 
The coaches from Birchfield Harriers were so impressed with the quality of the Barr Beacon 
athletes that they would like to invite our pupils to join the club. There are several options 
available including a Development Group, Club Academy, or existing training group for 
Birchfield Harriers.  
 
If this is something you wish your child to participate in, complete the form below to share 
your details with Birchfield Harriers and they will be in contact with further information.   
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScvqcIR65NHs-
4n7UotBa8hqlGmGx98iW3ZcpJDezSjZbS75Q/viewform  
 
We look forward to hearing about your child’s progress.   
   
Yours sincerely,   
   

 
 
Mrs Hibbs  
Headteacher 
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